
 

 

 

 

Here at Sherdley, are always looking at ways to further develop a whole school ap-
proach to mental health and wellbeing, changes to practice and to put wellbeing at 
the heart of Sherdley Primary School.   

Over the course of the next two years, we will be working towards gaining the Therapeutic Schools Award.  
During this time we will explore the impact of childhood trauma, how attachment disorder presents in school, 
therapeutic responses, cultivating emotional intelligence, creating calmer environments, and approaching 
challenging behaviour.  This award will involve some parental input too, so look out for our Wellbeing After-
noon invites if you want to be involved and learn more. 

Our ultimate aim for completing this award is to equip our children with skills to become more emotionally 
intelligent and understand their feelings.  We want to provide them with specific strategies to manage their 
own mental health and wellbeing needs and will be confident to use them in their day-to-day practices. The 
school environment will cultivate inspired learners and build positive relationships with all members of the 
Sherdley community. 

ADDvanced Solutions Community Net-
work encourages, supports and em-
powers the families of neurodiverse 
children and young people, who may 
also have specific learning difficulties 
or associated mental health needs.   

You do not have to feel alone with your concerns.  By attend-
ing a group session, you can share your concerns, ask ques-
tions without judgement.  So many parents find the sessions 
so valuable, "Talking to people who understand my son's issues, with-
out me having to explain, was really important to us."  
 

Log on to www.addvancedsolutions.co.uk and find out what’s 
on in St Helens. 



 

GRADUATED APPROACH 
STAGES FOR BEHAVIOUR / 

SEND / SAFEGUARDING  
CONCERNS  

 
 
In order to ensure that any 
and all concerns are re-
sponded to efficiently , a 
graduated approach has 
been implemented by 
Sherdley Primary School. 
 
Please contact your child’s 
class teacher first, if you 
have any SEND concerns. 
 


